
 
 
 
 
 

Cycles 14 and 15 Port Lavaca 
Causeway Fishing Pier 

Improvements 
 
 

• Cycles 14 and 15 CMP 306A funds were combined to reconstruct 100 linear feet of the Port 
Lavaca Causeway Fishing Pier with marine grade lumber. 
 

• The engineer’s final inspection was conducted July 15, 2011 with no deficiencies in construction 
work identified.  

 
• This concludes the eighth phase of the pier reconstruction, totaling approximately 915 linear feet of 

the original 2,300 foot pier.  
 

• Attached to this document is a press release from the City of Port Lavaca announcing the 
completion of the pier and photographs showing the newly constructed 100 linear feet of pier as 
well as the entire 915 feet of pier. 

 
 



City of Port Lavaca 
Press Release 

 
 
Contacts:     Darren Gurley, Director of Public Works  552-3347 
 
 
The City of Port Lavaca is pleased to announce completion of a new section of the 
fishing pier at Lighthouse Beach Park. Everyone is invited to come see the new 
improvements and enjoy being out over the water. Recent construction was funded in 
part by four grants awarded by the Office of Ocean and Coastal Resource 
Management, the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, the U.S. 
Department of Commerce, and administered through the Coastal Coordination Council 
and the Texas Coastal Management Program.   
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